
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikkigovhaley@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/8/2015 8:19:36 PM

Subject: Re: Sheriff's Association EO

Yes ma'am. Will do. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 8, 2015, at 8:18 PM, Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Becca, remind me to bring this up in the morning to the Chief.  Thanks Holly. 
 

Sent from my iPad

On Oct 8, 2015, at 8:05 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

See below from my first email. 

Chief Keel said he still has guys available and is unaware of any needs, but he also 
doesn’t have a problem with it.  We can either enter it now or wait until an actual 
need arises.  

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 8, 2015, at 7:56 PM, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

My understanding is that Chief Keel did not think it was necessary...?
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 8, 2015, at 7:54 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

I spoke with both Sheriffs Matthews and Wright. They both think its s good idea. 
Would you like me to prepare for you to review? 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 7, 2015, at 8:28 PM, "Haley, Nikki" <govhaley@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
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I don't see any problem with this. Please call Sheriff Chuck Wright and ask for 
his thoughts. My thought is it would be beneficial for our rural counties. He will 
give good advice. Sheriff Matthews is another you could check with. Once 
they weigh in, I will move forward.

Thanks,
N-
 

Sent from my iPad

On Oct 7, 2015, at 2:40 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Governor,
 
By statute,  law enforcement entities must enter into contracts to assist one another 
across jurisdictional lines.  These contracts require city or county council approval.  
The S.C. Sheriff’s Association has asked for an EO waiving these requirements during 
this declared disaster because they says it’s too burdensome to get city and county 
council approval quickly.  By statute, you have the authority to do this.
 
The Sheriff’s Association said they are aware state officers are still available to assist 
at this time, but they want the EO in case it becomes necessary.  Chief Keel said he 
still has guys available and is unaware of any needs, but he also doesn’t have a 
problem with it.  We can either enter it now or wait until an actual need arises.  
Swati and Becca thought you should discuss on your 5:00 call. 
 
Let me know how you would like to proceed.     
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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